STEPHEN H.BOYLES
ATTORNEY AT LAW
YEONBUILDING

PORTLAND, OREGON
August Tth, 1934

Mr. Charles E. Stricklin, A N
State Engineer, ;
Water Resources Department,
Salem, Oregon

Dear Sir: Attention: Mr. V. S. Bovelle
Re: File NNo., 15455,

In accordance with the request contained in your letter
of August 3rd, I heve prepared and enclose herewith
additional information in comnection with my application
for a permit above referred to and I have also prepared
a crude map to which I have referred as Ixhibit "B".

If the informetion now enclosed, or the map, is insufficient,
T will be glad to endeavor to conform with your further
suggestions, I can of course have the map put up in better
shape by having 4 blueprint made if such is the desire of your
office.

7Will you please acknowledge receipt of the enclosed papers.
I return herewith the blueprint furnished with the original
application. The original application was prepared by a
civil engineser.

Very t yours,
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